
525 Sayward Bldg, 
Victoria. B.C. 

26th Nov-1925

Sir Arthur Currie, K.C.B., 
President of McGill University, 
MONTREAL,QUEBEC.

Dear Sir Arthur:-

I am taking the liberty of sending to you 
reprints from " The Canadian Field Naturalist," Vol. XXXIX,
No. 5. pp 96-105, May-1925, and from " The Canadian Field Nat­
uralist" Yol.No. 6, pp. 151-157, September,1925. These contain 
my articles re " Field Studies of Growth Forms of Some of the 
Native Trees of the Environment of Victoria, B.C."

The reprints from the May issue were sent to 
various botanical centres by the Natural Hi story Society of 
B.C., and I have a number of reprints from the September issue, 
ready to send out. In this latter issue an error has crept in,- 
viz; " diageotropism" in the third line of the second paragraph 
on page 156, should be " lateral geotropism."

I saw you in Paris when you inspected the 
" Leave Club," in 1917,though, of course^Jid not see me, and 
I am sending these reprints to you because I believe that your 
interest in " returned men" will enable me to obtain, through 
you, the comments of the Botanical Dept, of McGill University.

I trust I am not unduly troubling you but 
should esteem it a great favour if you would bring this matter 
before the Botanical Authorities and ask them to favour me with 
their comments and remarks. I can send the original photographs 
if desired.

Yours sincerely


